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ADDENDUM No. 4 TO THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 
 
Project: City of Dillingham Streets Rehabilitation 
 
Addendum Issue Date: August 9, 2019 
 
Issued for Bid Date: June 18, 2019 
 
Bid Due Date: August 27, 2019 1:00pm (AK) --- CHANGED THIS ADDENDUM --- 
 
Previous Addenda Issued: Addendum No. 1 (6-24-19), Addendum No. 2 (7-8-19), Addendum No. 3 (7-18-19) 
 
Issued By: Michael Gemmell  
 PND Engineers, Inc. 
 1506 West 36th Avenue 
 Anchorage, Alaska 99503 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Notice to Bidders: 
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the date set for bid opening by the following method: 
 

(1) By acknowledging receipt of this addendum on the bid submitted. 
 

The bid documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the Drawings and/or Specifications.  This 
is a mandatory requirement and any bid received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda may be classified 
as not being a responsive bid.  If, by virtue of this addendum it is desired to modify a bid already submitted, such 
modification may be made by fax provided such a fax refers to this addendum and is received prior to the opening 
date specified above. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Contract Documents for the above project are amended as follows (all other terms and conditions remain 
unchanged): 
 
ITEM 1 
Section: Invitation to Bids – Important Dates 
 
Change the Bid Due Date to August 27, 2019 at 1:00 PM AK Standard Time. 
 
 
BIDDER QUESTIONS: 
 
Question: The plans show 2” foam board insulation. The state blue book states that it is to be installed with a 
minimum of 2 layers. Is this the case or will we be able to place one layer of 2” foam board? 
 
Response: The specification is correct. A minimum of 2 layers will be required. 
 

 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


